
WALLKILL VALLEY FEDERAL SAVINGS & LOAN GRAND OPENING EVENT 

 
Town of Newburgh Deputy Supervisor & Councilman Scott Manley (right) presents a Welcome Certificate to Wallkill Valley 

Federal Savings and Loan President & CEO Michael Horodyski at the Grand Opening event. 

 

On July 27, 2022, the Wallkill Valley Federal Savings and Loan held their Grand Opening event 

at 68 North Plank Road in the Town of Newburgh.  Wallkill Valley Federal Savings and Loan is 

housed in the location formerly utilized by Empire State Bank.  Wallkill Valley Federal Savings 

and Loan will continue to provide banking and financial services to our community and assist 

community members reach their financial goals. 

 

Town of Newburgh Deputy Supervisor & Councilman Scott Manley presented a Welcome 

Certificate to Wallkill Valley Federal Savings and Loan on behalf of the Town of Newburgh 

Supervisor and Town Council. 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio welcomes Wallkill Federal Savings and Loan to our 

community and wishes them success in their endeavor. 
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